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Comments: The original proposal to update and replace the aging infrastructure at the Bobby Selzer fish

hatchery never took place because of the extensive damage to the entire area from the storm two years ago.

Although there are no plans to replace the classrooms and exhibits that were housed in buildings on the site,

having useable bathrooms is a must for the location.  Fisherman, campers, hikers, small and large groups do

congregate at the parking area, and not having accessible bathrooms would be detrimental to both the forest and

wildlife and river.  The hatchery produces the most fish in the state, and having the most modern technology in

place will only benefit both the forest and those persons who use it.


